
 

 

Children In Need  

Friday 18th November 2022 

               

We need your support for our “Spotty Day” to raise as much as we can for this fantastic charity.  Cupernham Infants have a long history with Pudsey!  We have 

had a variety of different events over the years, which have proved to be very successful, and lots of fun!   This year Miss Holmes will be arranging a whole 

school Spotty themed dance so please take a look at the fun we have on our Instagram page.  

Please bring your child/ren to school wearing non school uniform and something spotty instead! Any donation given is welcomed through the classroom.  

We obviously want your children to have a spotty and memorable day but need them to be dressed with school shoes so they can spend their normal time in the 

playground.  We always ask that your child is warm, safe and comfortable in any dressing-up day clothes. 

Thank you for your help and support.  

 

http://debenhams.scene7.com/is/image/Debenhams/225020572360_2?wid=1250&hei=1250&qlt=95

